Sarah Miller

From: Licensing

Sent: 14 January 2025 10:07

To: Sarah Miller

Subject: FW: Morrison's licensing application



Lynsay Coupe

Licensing Officer (Policy & Applications Team) Licensing Authority

Phone: 0116 454 3065

Email: lynsay.coupe@leicester.gov.uk Web: www.leicester.gov.uk/licensing

Please note I work Monday to Friday AM

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do not try to call licensing – we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

---Original Message----

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:03 AM To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>

Subject: Morrison's licensing application

Dear Lynsay Coupe

I object to any extension of licensing hours for Morrison's Store at 170 - 178 Evington Road. These proposed hours are excessive. There are too many licensed premises on this road already, and it has led to a number of problems of behaviour and extremely bad parking problems that endanger members of the public.

I also see no reason to extend their hours for serving late night refreshments - there is an excess of such establishments in Evington Road already.

Your sincerely

